
April 2023 Information Newsletter 

Following feedback at the recent parent consultation evening, the monthly newsletter will be more focused on 

upcoming events and news, with a  half termly newsletter being created with celebrations of the children’s work. 

Attendance and Lates 

Although our attendance is currently better than last year, figures 

are not as good as they should be: 

Current Attendance = 93.27% (National Average = 96%) 

Remember that gates close promptly at 8:45am and any children 

coming to school after this time receive a late mark in the register. 

Important Dates 
17th April - All children return to school 

17th April - Year 6 Dental Survey 

18th April - Year 1 Phonics Check Parent Meeting (9:00am) 

18th April - Digital Ambassador Training 

18th April - Year 6 SATs Parent Meeting (3:30pm) 

19th April - First After-school EKO Club - Year 2 

21st April - Earth Day 

21st April - Year 2 SATs Parent Meeting (1:20pm) 

26th April - Ramadan Parent Workshop (2:15pm - 3:00pm) 

27th April - After-school clubs begin 

28th April - Head Boy and Girl Awards—Geography and Music 

28th April - HSBC to present award in assembly 

1st May - Bank Holiday 

School Uniform 

It has been noticed that a growing number of  

children are once again wearing trainers to 

school, please remember that all children must 

wear school shoes. 

Cardigan/Jumper – Royal Blue 

Polo Shirt/ Blouse – Light Blue 

Trousers/ Skirt – Grey or Black 

Pinafore – Grey 

Shoes – Low heeled, black (No Trainers) 

Socks/Tights – Black/Grey/White 
 

Summer Uniform - Shorts - Grey or Black 

School Summer Dress - Blue 

 

Uniform with the school logo can be purchase from:  

Kids Corner, 11 Showell Circus,                                                 

Wolverhampton. WV10 9BA. 

 

Good quality, second-hand uniform is available from our 

‘Pre-Loved’ Uniform Shop on request and at various 

parent events. 

Photographs 

Please remember that no photographs should be taken of  

other children whilst on the school site, no matter the relation. 

As not all parents agreed to photos being taken at events, 

please do not take photographs during any assemblies, plays 

etc. There will be time afterwards to take photos of your child. 

SATs, Phonics and Multiplication 
Check Weeks 

9th - 12th May Year 6 SATs Week 

15th - 26th May Year 2 SATs Weeks 

5th - 16th June Year 4 MTC Weeks 

12th - 16th June Year 1 Phonics Check Week 

Drinks and Snacks 

Please remember that snacks for playtime 

must be healthy, e.g. fruit or breakfast bars, 

and that only water should be sent into school 

for drinks - no fizzy pop, energy drinks or            

flavoured milk 

Tillington Manor Primary School 

A warm welcome to Tillington Manor Primary 

School, Stafford, who officially joined PHMAT on 

1st April.  



Berrybrook’s End of Year Extravaganza! 

Remember, this academic year includes Monday 24th and Tuesday 25th July 

and trust us the children won’t want to miss them! 

 

               Monday 24th July 2023 

                                          Year 6 Leavers’ Assembly 

   Berrybrook’s Got Talent                                     

Whole school End 

of Year Evening 

Disco 

 

 

Tuesday 25th July 2023 
 

                   Whole School End of Year Assembly 

 

 

 

 

 

Berrybrook by the Sea 


